
SLT Minutes 
12.7.2021 

 
The meeting commenced at 8:18am in the Media Center. 
 
Copies of the November meeting minutes were emailed, reviewed and approved.  
 
Old Business  
Per the October decision to start paying teacher for whole block coverage, SLT revisited this 
decision to ensure that it was still in the best interest of staff. SLT representatives shared that staff 
had shared the following: 

• Sharing the batting order was helpful for planning purposes 
• Last minute notification was not ideal but staff are aware that little can be done when other 

staff members face an emergency 
• Staff at traditional schools have reduced pay for their reduced coverage time 

With this information, SLT decided to continue paid coverage.  

New Business  
SLT reviewed and approved the bell schedule for Jan 6 & 7. 
 
Vaughn shared an update from her recent Teacher’s Advisory Committee meeting with the 
superintendent. Most of the discussions centered around the bond referendum. If you want Mrs. 
Vaughn to bring something to the next TAC meeting, please see her.  
 
Cook shared news about the upcoming food drive that would benefit the Alamance Presbyterian 
Pantry, the Pleasant Garden Methodist pantry and Urban Ministries.  
 
Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 
 
None 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:52am. 
 
The next meeting will be January 4 at 8:15am in the media center.  
 

https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/ESqu60PW0lJIpxUpPGnDNwMB_F4al9EnaBUO49VqpjyuZA?e=Aj55Rd

